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SUBJECT:
Governor,

Concerned about big price increase request by PSC for natural gas (CNG) used for motor fuel. I do not mind paying my fair share
but the increase proposed by the PSC seems out of line! Can we not base the increase on our abundant [ocal natural gas prices
WEXPRC and not worry about national prices? I spent a great deal of money on a well used CNG vehicle as did many others in our
great state. My first reason was to save maney on fuel followed by my desire to own a dean burming vehicle. Please help with your
influence to keep prices for CNG reasonable. Thanks for your attention. RT Bates in Pleasnt View




